
Catholic  League  ‘disturbed’
by House panel report showing
FBI  offices  targeted
Catholics  as  ‘potential
domestic terrorists’
Bill in the News (Christian Post): Bill Donohue, president of
the Catholic League, sent a public letter [Thursday] to House
Judiciary Chairman Rep. Jim Jordan, R-Ohio, after the panel
revealed the FBI’s Richmond Field Office “coordinated with
multiple FBI field offices across the country” to produce a
Jan.  23  memo  which  identified  “radical-traditionalist
Catholic ideology” as a potential security threat. READ MORE
HERE
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